
Welcome to The Wainwright this Spring from Manager 
Johan and his team. We hope you have a great visit. As 
the days get longer, and the Fells burst into life, here's 
what's been going on since the last Wainwrites.

Happy 7th Birthday To The Wainwright!

At the end of April we will have been open for seven 
years. We'd like to thank you all for your custom over 
those years and we look forward to bringing you the best 
of Cumbrian food and drink for many more.

Ins and Outs!

Since our last missive there have been quite a few changes
to the team. 

In the bar, we sadly say goodbye to our lovely Dylan, who 
is following his dreams into healthcare, with our best 
wishes. In his footsteps we welcome Connor and Steph. 

Also, big thanks go to Laura, who has stepped in when 
times got hard, shift-wise, to make sure we could stay 
open.

We’ve also lost Zsanett from cleaning duties and welcome 
Brenda (‘B’) in her place.

In the kitchen we welcome Steve, Rob and Louise.

The Wainwright Goes On Trail!

We’re very proud to let you know that the readers of 
‘Trail’ magazine have voted us
fifth in their “Britain’s 10
greatest walkers’ pubs” poll.

A big thank you to all of you
out there who took the time
and effort to vote for us,
from all the team here.

The Old Dungeon Ghyll,
Great Langdale, Wasdale
Head Inn and Golden Rule
Ambleside were also listed,
flying the flag for Cumbria.

Our New Boot’n Gluten Menu!

Our new Head Chef Dave is fast putting his mark on the 
food here at The Wainwright. You will see that we’ve lost 
a few old favourites, but replaced them with delicious, 
healthy, alternatives. Keeping up with current food trends 
we’ve ‘beefed up’ (if that’s the right way to put it!) our 
vegetarian and vegan output.

Also, with the help of the Food Research and Development
Department (Joe) we have reformulated our batter recipe
to make it gluten free. Just as tasty, just as crunchy, but 
now those with a gluten intolerance can enjoy the Fish ‘n 
Chips or Fishless Fingers with everybody else!

Hold The Presses!

As we reported last time, we are very proud to be included
in the 2022 CAMRA Good Beer Guide. What we didn’t 
know then was that we would make the Keswick Reminder 
for the achievement. So, here’s another chance to 
shamelessly blow our own trumpet with the headline!

And Finally...

Waking up in the middle of the night
with a dry throat? Trip to the theatre*
interrupting your evening's drinking?
Toast just too dry at breakfast?

All these are things of the past with a
Wainwright's two-pint carry-out! Enjoy
two pints of your favourite Cumbrian
real ale in the privacy of your own home,
at the airport*, or even at your
dentists*. All for the price of two pints
of your favourite Cumbrian real ale!

* Just check that it's OK with them first.

Until we meet again for the Summer Wainwrites, enjoy 
your visit, your beer, and everything else the Lake District
has to offer.


